
 

18th November 2022 

Dear Parents, 

What a week we have had.  The school is bustlingly busy!  The children and adults are working incredibly hard and the school is 

a joyous place to be.  It is lovely to have parents join us in our Friday Celebration Assembly to share in the success of the 

children – we hope to see many more of you in the weeks to come. 

Miss Zialor 

Miss Zialor joined us back in September to complete her teacher training and this week she delivered 

her final assembly!  Miss Zialor is a commonwealth athlete and she shared with us her story of success.  

It is wonderful to have someone with us who has shown all our school values: Ambition, Resilience and 

Respect and through them, has achieved so much.  

Congratulations 

It was a double whammy in assembly this week.  Not only did we celebrate our value of 

respect with our children but many of our parents have been involved in a range of 

courses through Conway thanks to the wonderful Mrs Shafiq.  Today we presented the 

parents with their certificates.  It was fabulous to see how proud the children were of their 

mums. 

Parent Meetings 

This week we delivered the last of our curriculum meetings for the half 

term.  We have been really pleased to see so many parents joining us and 

the feedback has been really positive. If you have feedback for anything 

you would like added to these meetings, please let us know.  Over the next 

few weeks we will be holding reading workshops for each year group so 

please do try to join us so that you can get hints and tips for reading with 

your child.  

Anti-Bullying Week 

We started the week with Odd Socks Day to raise awareness of bullying – what it is and what to do 

about it.  We have also looked at ways to keep ourselves mentally healthy and strategies we can use 

when we feel worried or upset.  We finished to week with a non-uniform day for Children in Need.  A 

huge thank you to everyone who has donated money to such a deserving cause.  

Reception Places 

If you, or someone you know, has a child who will be starting reception in September 2023 please call the office on 0121 675 

0622 to make an appointment to come and look around and ask any questions you may have. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs R Eaton 

 

 


